Roger Zimmerman
Bethel
LD 439

I am opposed to LD 439-"...allowing Maine's youth to hunt on Sunday."

This is simply a back door to allow hunting on Sunday, and does nothing to preserve
Maine's sporting heritage and enhance sporting opportunities.

These are "buzz" words, used to gather more support for this ill-conceived bill.
Preserving Maine's sporting heritage would be furthered by increasing educational
opportunities for Maine's youth, regarding all out door activities. Further, allowing
hunting on Sundays would likely lead to further posting of private land During
hunting season(s), many folks stay out of the woods, for a number of reasons,
including relative silence, fear, etc. Their rights for a 'peaceful' Sunday need to be
preserved

I am a Registered Maine Guide.



